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MEMBERS PRESENT:                                 OTHERS PRESENT:  
Floyd Grove      
Rick Kochel     Brenda S Becker, Acting Secretary 
Cliff Day Jr 
Steven Ravegum 
 
 
The October 26, 2020 Earl Township Planning Commission was called to order at 7:00 
p.m., Chairman Floyd Grove.   
 
Steve made a motion to approve the September 28, 2020 minutes, Cliff seconded and all 
voted yes.  
 
The following residents of Earl Township were present and provided input for the Short Term 
Rental Ordinance being reviewed and discussed. 
 Karen and Alan Kernc, 144 Hill Road  

Deb and Rick Colucci, 154 Hill Road 
Elizabeth Loguidice, 180 Skyline Drive 

 
The draft Short-term Rental Ordinance was reviewed and discussed in depth, Brenda was 
directed to provide recommendation of changes and additional information to Solicitor 
Cassidy to revise the Ordinance. 
  
Cliff made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:30 p.m., Rick seconded and all voted yes. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Brenda S Becker, Acting Secretary 


